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Waste Handling Training 
ChEEST is collaborating with the UH EHS department to 
provide waste handling training to those in the department that 
may be interested. We will have the same session twice on 
different days, you can choose the one that is more convenient 
 
Tuesday 9/13 (1:00pm-2:00pm) 
Wednesday 9/14 (1:00pm-2:00pm) 
 
Details and how to sign up coming soon! Check your e-mails! 
 

 
ChEEST at OChEGS Symposium  
October 14th   
Want to know more about the team, and how you can be part 
of it? Come and chat with us during the OChEGS symposium 
on October 14th! The team will hold an info table and a poster 
during the activity.  
 

 
 

Bowling with ChEEST 
November 3rd, 2022 
We are planning our first social event at the UH bowling alley 
with free food provided. More details coming soon! 
 
 
 

 
 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR NEW OFFICERS!!!! 
Safety officer or not, we are looking for students that would like 
to join our team to fill the following roles:  
 
• Communications Officer  
• Social Chair 
• Website Designer  
• Mental and Physical Health Subcommittee Chair  

 
 
 

For any questions, please contact us at UHChESST@gmail.com 
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